
With the frequency in which we are responding and traveling through Northern Virginia, it was decided that E-

ZPass transponders should be installed in all system ambulances. Logistics will be coming around to install 

these transponders over the next couple of weeks.  

These transponders will allow our system units to travel in the HOT (High Occupancy Tolling) lanes. These 

lanes are there as an alternative to HOV lanes. It will take a few weeks for our vehicle list to be approved by 

the HOT lane companies, so we ask that you please refrain from using these lanes until the first week of May 

for non-emergent responses.  

Questions regarding this informational bulletin should be directed to Battalion Chief McEvilly. 
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